
House Bill 2036 proponent  

Dear Assessment and Taxation Committee, 
 
My name is Charles Hilbert, a resident of Florida, a civilian, and a proud advocate for 
our military community. I am writing to express my strong support for House Bill 2036 
(HB2036) in Kansas, specifically addressing the need to provide property tax 
exemptions for disabled veterans. 
 
It is our collective duty, as civilians and military supporters, to stand behind those who 
have become disabled during their dedicated service to our country. Disabled veterans 
have sacrificed their well-being for the greater good, and it is incumbent upon us to 
ensure they receive the support and recognition they rightfully deserve. 
 
Having witnessed the positive impact of similar measures in Florida, where disabled 
veterans enjoy property tax exemptions, I firmly believe that implementing such a policy 
in Kansas through HB2036 is not only a moral imperative but also a way to tangibly 
express our gratitude. 
 
Supporting disabled veterans is not just a legislative duty but a reflection of our shared 
values as a society. By alleviating the financial burden of property taxes, we can 
contribute to enhancing the quality of life for those who have already given so much. 
 
I urge you to consider this heartfelt testimony as you deliberate on the merits of 
HB2036. Your support for this bill will not only make a difference in the lives of disabled 
veterans but will also serve as a testament to our commitment to those who have 
served our great nation. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration 

Charles Hilbert 


